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Attached is a document that provides an update on global market and regulatory
developments related to COVID-19 of which we have become aware, with a focus on
developments that affect regulated funds. This document covers developments from May
22 to May 29.

ICI’s COVID-19 Resource Page, which can be found at https://www.ici.org/covid19 (make
sure you are logged in), contains the consolidated memoranda from prior weeks and
additional information about COVID-19 related developments. We hope that you will find
these updates helpful, and we value your feedback and engagement on how to make these
updates as useful as possible.

 

Eva M. Mykolenko
Associate Chief Counsel - Securities Regulation
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